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Please reject the cuts to the Medicare Savings Program proposed in the Supplemental 
Budget. This is an unnecessary and a hurtful cut to senior with low incomes.
Your decision last year to increase the income security of 45,000 older Mainers by 
increasing eligibility for the Medicare Savings Program was correct. Please stand by 
your promise to gives seniors this critical help.


